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The U.S. Department of Health & Human Services, Office for Civil Rights (OCR) recently issued a Notice of Proposed Rulemaking
(NPRM) to solicit comments on its proposal to overhaul and strengthen the HIPAA Security Rule and cybersecurity in the
healthcare industry. If finalized, the proposed changes would significantly impact HIPAA covered entities, including healthcare
providers, and their business associates. Click here for our detailed Health Law Alert on this topic.

Click Here to read the entire February 2024 Healthcare Law Update now!

If you need assistance with your HIPAA compliance program, an OCR investigation, or a data breach incident, please contact:
Lani M. Dornfeld, CHPC | 973.403.3136 | ldornfeld@bracheichler.com
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